

Invitation

TORONTO GR2016 WEB-SITE HAS BEEN LAUNCHED

The GR2016 organizing committee is pleased to announce that the reunion web-site has been launched and now ready for information sharing, event registration and direct payments on-line. Much thanks to the hard work of our web-master, Calvin Chan (1971) from Edmonton.

The GR2016 web-site address is: http://gr2016.lscobator.org

Please take advantage of the early bird pricing (if paid before May 1) for the main registration and reunion gala dinner.

Room booking for the conference hotel - Sheraton Parkway Hotel can be made under Travel – Lodging via the hotel web-site link. For Best Western Parkway Hotel (located in the same complex), please call the toll-free number 1-800-668-0101 and mention "LSOBA – Global Reunion" to receive the special group rate (C\$99 + HST). Please book your hotel within the GR web-site otherwise our room guarantee to the hotel will not be recognized.

For any related questions, please send your questions under the "Contact Us" tab and direct your specific questions as needed.

We look forward to see many of you in Toronto from July 28 to July 31.

Philip Wong (1967)

President, Toronto Chapter

About this newsletter

This newsletter is aimed at providing an electronic platform for communication among La Salle College old boys residing in North America. However, it shall not be used as a tool to promote any personal agenda. The editorial board therefore reserves the right to review and edit all submissions to ensure that no inappropriate contents appear in any issue of this newsletter. The editorial board also reserves the right to reject any submission that is not in line with the objective of this newsletter. Please send all your communications to editors@lscobaedm.org.

To subscribe to this newsletter, please email (with subject line: subscribe) to newsletter-lscobaedm.org-subscribe@lscobaedm.org.

Newsletter Committee comprises of the following members:

East Coast (USA) Christopher Tse (1965), Peter Lai (1967)

Edmonton Calvin Chan (1971)

San Francisco Bay Area Ephrem Fung (1976), Ambrose Lee (1998)

Southern California Eddie Shek (1985)

Toronto Felix Leung (1985), Kevin Kwok (1988), Jimmy Chang (1966)

Vancouver Nick Domingo (1963), Richard Choo (1977)

Reminders

East Coast (USA)

Sunday Dim Sum Lunch

Date every Sunday

Time noon

Venue Asian Jewels Seafood Restaurant

133-30 39th Avenue, Flushing NY 11354

Tel. 718-359-8600

Contact dimsum@nylscoba.org

Edmonton

Monthly Dim Sum Gathering

Date Apr 1, 2015 (first Friday of every month)

Time noon

Venue Urban China Restaurant 潮樓大酒樓

Contact <u>billshwong@shaw.ca</u>

Southern California

Monthly Dim Sum Gathering

Date every first Sunday Time noon to 2 pm

Venue Empress Harbor Seafood Restaurant

111 N. Atlantic Blvd., 3/F, Monterey Park

Toronto

2016 AGM & LSD Dinner

Date 6:30 pm, May 15 2016

Venue Casa Delux Banquet Hall 豪門宴

1571 Sandhurst Circle Unit 107,

Scarborough

Cost: \$45/person, \$25/students,

Free for old boys over 80 years of age

Contact: Ambrose Cheung(70):

amcheung@hotmail.com Kevin Kwok (88): kevinkwok26@gmail.com

Chris Fong (94): shihangfong@yahoo.com

2016 Global Reunion

Date July 28 – 31, 2016 Time per event schedule

Venue Sheraton Parkway Hotel and Conference

Center

Richmond Hill, ON

Cost TBA

Contact wong.philiphf@gmail.com

Vancouver

Badminton Night

Date Every Monday

Time 8 pm – 10 pm (2 sessions)

Venue Richmond Pro

130-5800 Minoru Blvd, Richmond \$5/session (i.e. \$10/2 hour)

Cost \$5/session (i.e. \$10/2 hour)
RSVP <u>vlfun@shaw.ca</u> by every Friday



Chapter News

New York / East Coast Chapter

Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office Spring Party

New York/ East Coast Chapter

Our New York Chapter was invited to attend the Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office (HKETO) at New York for its Spring Party. Five old boys attended the event.

Despite the challenging and volatile international business environment in 2015, Hong Kong's trade ties with the United States have remained close and the city's fundamentals stayed robust, said Hong Kong Commissioner for Economic and Trade Affairs, USA, Clement Leung, at a Chinese New Year reception of the Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office, New York (HKETONY), in Harvard Club on February 9. More than 350 guests comprised of business and government leaders attended the event, featuring a lion dance, jazz performances by Hong Kong native, jazz guitarist and composer Alan Kwan, and artwork by Hong Kong illustrator Phoenix Chan.





San Francisco Bay Area Chapter

Year of Monkey Spring Dinner

Photo Credit: Lenny Chan 1993; Reported by Ambrose Lee 1998



"We Are LaSallians!!"

60 LaSallians and their families joined together to celebrate the arrival of the Year of the Monkey on Feb 27th.

↑ We are sons of La Salle everyone

We started off our dinner by singing our school song, followed by George Law '66 's speech on ou Alma Mater update, and the President Speech from our Chapter President Andrew Sien '63

∫ And no matter where we go ↓

Between the courses, our host of the night, Kelvin Chan '94, initiated the excitement by giving out red pockets to lucky Bingo winners.

I High aloft her flag we will hold I

The excitement escalated when we started our lottery draw for Big Prizes! Besides the specially prepared prizes, this year, our Grand Prize was the collective contribution of everyone who came to the dinner. Gerald Chan '90 is the luckiest person of the year. He caught the Grand Prize with the cheers and blessings from every Bay Area LaSallians. Congratulations Gerald!



More pictures are available at the Chapter official page: www.facebook.com/lscobasf



Bay Area LaSallian Spring Dinner Group Picture 2016

I And strive that her fame may grow!! I

Thank You!

Our deepest appreciation to Gerald Chan '90 who helped us to reserve the private room and prepare the special spring menu from Koi Palace Restaurant in Dublin

Thank you Lenny Chan '93 for capturing all the treasurable moments of our Spring dinner!

The Chapter would also like to thank all the generous Old Boys: Andrew Sien '63; George Law '66; Ephrem Fung '76; Danny Cheung '73; Chris Ngai '77; Homer Yau '85; Gerald Chan '90; Percy Shaaw '91; Derek Choy '93; Kelvin Chan '94; Ambrose Lee '98; David Tong '00 & Franco Chan '10, who donated gifts and red pockets for the night

Thank you all for coming!! It was a splendid evening! You made our Spring Dinner as excited and fun as it could be! The Chapter wishes you all a wonderful Year of the Monkey!

祝各位師兄弟猴年大吉大利!

Yours in La Salle,

LSCOBASF (Bay Area) Chapter

Our official facebook webpage: www.facebook.com/lscobasf



Toronto Chapter

Friendly Match with Chinese University HK Alumni Soccer Team

Kevin Kwok (1988)

On 26 Feb 2016, Our Chapter's elite soccer team played a friendly soccer match against the Chinese University HK Alumni soccer team. Both teams enjoyed the match very much and the playing atmosphere was really good and harmonious. We will play another similar match on Friday May 13, 2016. Above all, our chapter would like to thank Gordon Tam (77) for the coordination!

Our roster:

Dennis Chow (1961) Raphael Ng (1961) Thomas Tam (1963) Michael Ho (1964)

Danny Au Yeung (1967) William Chan (1969) Thomas Lau (1969) David Sin (1969)

Paul Wong (1969) Thomas Wong (1969) Henry Wong (1971) Christopher Bee (1973)

Gordon Tam (1977)

Helpers:

Kevin Kwok (1988) Chris Fong (1994) Brian Ng (2014) Jason Ng (2016)



